
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  
Notice of Public Meeting 
Hunter & Central Coast Regional Planning Panel 
 
The following application has been withdrawn by the applicant:  

 

• PPSHCC-89 – Central Coast – 49565/2016/8.2 review - 76 Hills St; 35, 37 

and 41A Dwyer St and 372, 374, 393, 395 and 397 Mann St, North 

Gosford - STAGED 8.2 REVIEW - Mixed Use Development - 6 Towers - 

Staged Development - Stage - 1 Blocks 3 & 4, Stage 2 - Blocks 5 & 6, 

Stage - 3 Blocks 1 & 2 

 

The following meeting is therefore cancelled: 
 

When:     Wednesday, 29 June 2022 at 2pm 

Where:   Videoconference  

 

We apologise for any inconvenience caused. 

For more information: (02) 8217 2060 
www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/planningpanels 


